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subscribers ; but could they sec juziG how much the paper stands in neeci
of that ivhich is due froin them, %ve believe they wotild confess their
thoughltiessness Vo be inexcusable. We trust that 'ail subseribers Nvill
bear this in mind, and in this direction giye better support to, our suc-
cessors than they have accorded us. We have to thank those coin-
tributors ivho have provided us with sucli excellent articles during the
year, and trust that they may continue to lead such able support Vo the
ATnENEum. We believe there are inany others who have graduated,
from Acadit's wvalls who might do much, to iraprove the ATHEN.IUM In
this respect. The new editors ivili be glad to hear froin you. In with-
draivingy from the editorial staff of this paper, the editors thank one
and ail, those who have helped tliem in thieir work during the College
year now closed, and hope that in the comig year the A'àTHENJEW1 Wvill

far ex1cel what it bas been under their feeble management.

'9E have been asked to give more space to a report of the closing
exercises of this year than has been given itin tie past. :Request bas been
made Vo pubIish in full the papers read at the Senior Glass Day exercises.
When this n&mber will have reaclied its readers, the Anniversary -iill
have been long past. However, the ATHE.NEU)f does not profess to be a
mere newspaper, and the contents of this number, though. noV fresh Vo ail,
iviil at least be valuable to those readers Nvhose friends have this year
been graduated from the University. We are inclined to think that
the suggestion Vo make the last number an' Anniversary number is a good
one. Bvery student iviil eventualiy become a member of the graduatiag,
class. As each student leaves bis aima mater for the last time, the
Anniversary number of the ATIIENMM would becoine Vo him a memento
-more valued as the ycars go by- of bis college days.

WE -'Vou1d sugg(est thiat in the future the new editors of the
ATHENIEUM begin their workc with thle June number, rather than with
the October liumber. It requires no little Virne for the newv managers
Vo become acquainted wvith thecir work, and the assistance wvhich niight
be given them by thoir predecessors is bcyond their reach in the Autuinn.
If the editors became acquainted with their Nvork in the Spring, rnuch
could be donc by them in the vacation for the coming Wiater. Contribu-
tors -,vould be secured ; new lines of work thought ont Ve trust that,
this suggestion may be acted upon in the future.

Ii; the present issue of the ATREN.Eff wvill be found a reply Vo sonie
points urged by Mr. Shaw in his *article on the Bridgewater Nrormal
Schooi, printed in the May edition of this paper. As the repiy does
noV deal Nwith ail the points raised in Mer. Shaw's article, Nve wiIl inake
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